
  
 
8/18/2016 

 

Bike Pedestrian Facility Exploration 

 

After programing 2014 the trail from Morrison Rd to Nebo Rd along River Rd, the discussion 

turned to connecting to new trails and sidewalks that were put in along SR 32.  I asked the MPO 

at the time to put a project in the Transportation Improvement Plan (TIP) that would provide an 

opportunity for sidewalks/trail/bike lanes (some combination) along Nebo from SR 32 to River 

Rd.  That project was placed in the TIP in 2014 for preliminary engineering in Federal Fiscal 

Year of 2017 (which started July 1st).  INDOT has asked that we sign the LPA agreement and 

begin the RFP process for selecting an engineer for this project.   

 

Attached is the LPA-INDOT agreement and I am working with Marta Moody to develop the 

RFP and will send to INDOT for publishing in the following month.  I would recommend 

entering into agreement with INDOT.  

 

Pete 
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